
Endeavor Advisory Bulletin – February 2017 
 
 
Senior Letter - Graduation Cap & Gowns 
All graduates/potential graduates are encouraged to participate in the graduation ceremony. Students 
may either purchase and keep, or borrow and return, a cap and gown. A senior letter will be MAILED 
by the first week of February to all graduates/potential graduates with more information.   
 
The FAFSA/Dream Act application period is open and is the first step in the financial aid process. Use it 
to apply for financial aid, such as grants, student loans, and college work-study. All potential high 
school graduates (or those that will earn a GED) are encouraged to submit an application.  
Free Application for Federal Student Aid – www.fafsa.ed.gov (must have a Social Security number) 
California Dream Act - www.caldreamact.org (for students without a Social Security number) 
 
Modesto Jr. College – Application/Orientation Workshop 
Thursday, February 2nd (9:50 – 11:30 a.m.) multipurpose room 32. A Student Success Specialist from 
MJC will facilitate a workshop to assist students in completing two of the five core steps necessary for 
MJC enrollment.  All potential graduates should attend with a charged Chromebook and their social 
security number, if they have one. 
 
Scholarships 
Students graduating in the 2016-2017 school year, who plan to continue their education, are 
encouraged to apply for scholarships as well as the FAFSA. On the schools’ website, under the heading 
guidance, scholarships will be listed as they become know. 
 
Foothill Horizons Outdoor School Counselor Training Course 
Saturday, February 4th - 7:45am to 2pm 
Peterson Event Center, Modesto 
Students who successfully compete the training will be eligible to attend Foothill Horizon as counselors 
and earn additional elective credits.  See Mrs. Hernandez to sign up. 
 
Parent Life Group – 2nd and 4th Fridays of the month 10:30 a.m. – 11:30 a.m. 
Activities vary each week and could include food, crafts or just talking about being a teen parent. 
 
Infant Care Program 
Argus/Endeavor has an on-site daycare providing care to the children of Ceres Unified students 
between the ages of 6 weeks to 3 years. Space is available for both part-time and full-time care.         
See Mrs. Aguiar or Mrs. Hernandez for more information. 
 
Work Experience Class – Wednesdays, 3:15 pm, room 3 
Students, who work, are encouraged to join the work experience class to earn elective credits.  
Students under 18 years of age, who work more than 20 hours a week, are required to attend.   
 
School Holiday 
No school, Monday, Feb. 13th – Monday, Feb 20th in observation of Presidents’ week. 
 
School Twitter Account 
Follow your school on Twitter: @ Argus_Endeavor  



 
 


